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Year-end statement for the National Tutoring Programme (NTP)

04 Sep 2024

The deadline for submitting the National Tutoring Programme (NTP) year-end statement is 5pm on Thursday 26 September 2024.

Read the NTP allocations for 2023 to 2024 guidance to find out how to submit the year-end statement.

The form can be accessed through the guidance on completing the form, in the ‘Accessing the form’ section.

Schools are reminded that they need to submit the year-end statement, even if they did not spend any of their 2023-24 NTP funding.
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